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CHANGE IN SCHEDULE FOR SUPPLEMENTARY AND 

SPECIAL EXAMS – SEMESTER ONE 2023/2024 

 

We would like to inform you of an important change in the academic 
schedule concerning the supplementary and special examinations for 
Semester One of the 2023/2024 academic year. 

Please note that the exams will now be held on 2nd April 2024 onward, 
which is a revision from the previously scheduled dates in the academic 
calendar.  

 

We understand that schedule changes can be inconvenient, and we 
appreciate your flexibility and understanding. The revised timetable will be 
made available as soon as possible. We encourage all students to check the 
notes board regularly for updates and to begin preparations accordingly.  

 

Thank you for your attention on this matter, and we wish you the best in 
your exam preparations. 

Best regards. 

 

Examination Office 

  


